
 
 

 
 

 

Enbridge Gas Inc.  
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, Ontario, Canada 
N7M 5M1 

December 5, 2024 
 
 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 

Application for Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
Township of Hamilton 
Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2024-0290 
 

Further to the question submitted by Ontario Energy Board Staff related to the existing certificate 
of public convenience and necessity, Enbridge Gas provides the following response. 
 
Staff Question-1 
Reference: Application, page 1, para 4 
  Application, page 2, para 6 and 10  
  Application, Schedule C  
 
Preamble: 
Enbridge Gas states that it holds a certificate for the Township of Hamilton dated May 2, 1958. 
Enbridge Gas refers to the certificate as F.B.C. 210 in paragraph 4 and 10 of the application and 
F.B.C. 310 in paragraph 6 of the application. 
  
The certificate number on the certificate for the Township of Hamilton provided in schedule C of 
the application is not legible. 
 
Question: 
a) Please clarify what the certificate number is for Enbridge Gas’s certificate for the Township 

of Hamilton. 
 
Response: 
a) The reference to F.B.C. 310 in paragraph 6 should be to F.B.C. 210.  The current certificate 

of public convenience and necessity for the Township of Hamilton is F.B.C. 210.  The 
handwritten proceeding number on the 1958 certificate is not clear, but the numbering 
corresponds to other certificates issued in 1958 (e.g., F.B.C. 197, F.B.C. 201, F.B.C. 202, 
F.B.C. 207, F.B.C. 216, F.B.C. 217). 
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The F.B.C. 310 certificate was issued in August 1959 for the Town of Kapuskasing. 
 

 
 
Should you have any questions on this submission, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
 
 
 
Patrick McMahon 
Technical Manager 
Regulatory Research and Records 
patrick.mcmahon@enbridge.com 
(519) 436-5325 
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